
January 23, 19U6. 

Dear Henry? 

Your i n t e r e s t i n the sub j ec t i s so 
g r e a t t h a t I w i l l not apologise f o r sending you 
the enclosed copy of the statement I gave out 
as an expression of my own views when the Board 
acted t o increase margin requirements t o 100 per 
c e n t . 

I t occurred t o me t h a t you might not 
have seen i t and I thought you might be i n t e r e s t e d 
i n not ing i t s ince i t i s b r i e f and, I hope, to the 
p o i n t . I th ink i t i s i n l i n e with your own views. 

S incere ly yours , 

The Honorable Henry A. Wallace, 
Seoretazy of Commerce, 
Washington 25, D. C. 
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